Embargo: 00.01 hours, Monday, March 29, 2010

Dear Mr Johnson,

Following the recent policy debate and press coverage concerning mephedrone, we
know that, like us, you will be keen to ensure that



relieve any electoral pressures on party policy teams, the front benches should reach
an agreement that further legislative proposals around ‘legal highs’ be postponed
until the election is over and the EMCDDA has reported.

Finally, given the pending election, it is unlikely in any case that there will be enough
time for parliamentary bodies to properly consider any |



